
Sandiara 10th March 2019 

 

Dear Sister Joanna, 

 

I am happy to know that you are open to help a child in our school. Thanks a lot. 

Your adopted child is Fatou BA. Her father is Mamadou BA et her mother Mbayang SARR. It is poor 

family with many children in the house.  

Now Fatou is 5 years old. She is in our kindergarden, in the 3nd level. You can see her photo joined as 

a file.  

This year, for Fatou, the fees are about 85 €.  

Thank you very much for your help, I am full of gratitude for you interest to Fatou.  

May God bless you in this Lent time.  

Sister Christine FAYE 

 

 


